
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Half term – Friday 23rd October 2020 – Monday 2nd November 2020. 

If your child tests positive for COVID -19 during the half term week, please contact the office by 
email on: office@smab.enfield.sch.uk giving child’s name and class, as soon as possible. This will 
allow us to inform the appropriate class/bubble in order for them to self-isolate as per Government 
Guidelines.  – Thank you. 

Enjoy the half term break. 

SMAB 


